

June 6, 2018

Honorable Alderman Murphy;

This letter is in response to your inquiry about the City of West Allis' efforts to ban e-cigarette smoking in bars, restaurants or anywhere else tobacco smoking is banned in the city.

It is safe to say that the effort to change zoning as well as ordinances on sales and use have been well received by the community. We did receive one objection from a "vape shop" in our community; however the majority of the feedback we received was positive. I do not recall seeing a disproportionate amount of violations in our police reports since the changes.

Supporting documentation on these efforts can be located on the City website in the minutes of the License and Health Committee.

I hope this information is helpful.

m flee

Regards,

Dan Devine